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Pawtucket and New England Institute of Technology Agree to Bring New University 

Opportunities to Residents 

New England Institute of Technology to establish a new University Resource Center  

PAWTUCKET- New England Institute of Technology (NEIT) has announced its agreement 

with the City of Pawtucket, Boys & Girls Club of Pawtucket (BGCP) and Pawtucket Central 

Falls Development (PCFD) to provide greater access to higher learning opportunities for students 

and adult learners in Pawtucket.  NEIT is establishing a Pawtucket presence with a new 

University Resource Center downtown at 2 Bayley Street, a property owned by PCFD.  

The University Resource Center will be the point at which Pawtucket students can embark on a 

dedicated shuttle to the NEIT campuses in Warwick and East Greenwich.  The new Center will 

provide a shuttle waiting area, house a community meeting space and a student lounge.  NEIT 

will offer information sessions for students, their families, and friends as well as prospective 

students. 

NEIT has worked with the City to engage civic and education leaders to develop community 

awareness of the coming program. 

“We are thrilled to be working with New England Institute of Technology to provide this 

opportunity to Pawtucket residents,” said Mayor Donald R. Grebien. “Having that presence here 

in our City will provide a more accessible and flexible higher learning and technical experience 



working with BGCP to engage families on the importance of post-high school opportunities once 

they graduate. 

“We are excited to be a part of this effort and for the opportunity to provide our youth with a 

well-rounded experience that applies to their everyday lives,” said James R. Hoyt, CEO of 

BGCP. “Our Club’s Workforce Development Program ensures that youth will be able to learn 
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